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To whom it may concern,
                                            We do not NEED AQUIND to run through this city.
We have had enough disruption in this city with the Eastern Road , Gas works, more and more road works, Sea
defences and  all this work is  still carrying on!

We have been fine without this Supply!

Our once pretty Sea side town has been ruined with too much building  housing. The loss of St, James as a
Hospital to make way for yet more houses,   Commercial Road is just awful, Southsea precinct is nondescript
and now you want to carry this on through the City up the lovely shore line into Farlington & Drayton Havant
Road has also been a crazy stand still!
Enough is enough No thank you!

Regards
Miss Ford
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